
 A Faculty Development Activity Sponsored by CET. 

  FIT’s 2010 Adjunct Summer Institute 

                    

Learning in Two Worlds 
Meeting the Needs of Students for 

Whom English is a Second Language 
Please join Daniel H. Shanahan, Director, Bilingual/ESL Technical Assistance 
Center, Ulster BOCES, Charlotte Brown, Educational Skills and Brian Fallon,  
Writing Studio, for this all-day workshop. 

Breakfast and lunch will be served and participating faculty will receive a $100 
merit award and certificate upon completion of the day’s activities.  Please 
enroll by May 20  by contacting Celia_Baez@fitnyc.edu with your name, 
department and contact information.  Seats are limited. 

Wednesday June 2, 2010, 8:30-4:00 PM, Location:  TBA 
 

Adjunct Faculty-You are cordially invited to attend: 


